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C:  Valerie Guzman, Director of the Office of Student Life 
Aaron Haight, Associate Vice President and Dean of Students  
Miloš Topić, Vice President for Information Technology and Chief Digital Officer 

  
Thank you for your thoughtful legislation and research around the benefits of moving toward a 
campus where digital student IDs are accepted broadly. I have had a conversation with our Chief 
Digital Officer, Dr. Topić and have confirmed that this is a goal in GVSU’s digital strategy.  

This is not something that can happen overnight due to cost and complexity. My advice for the 
Student Senate is to continue to keep in close contact with VP Topić for updates and progress, and 
to see how the work of Student Senate can help advance this project. Please extend my gratitude to 
the senators who worked on this legislation! 


